
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 11/27/2024 10:20:18 AM
Subject: Enquiry - leaf removal program

Good morning Mayor and Council,

In follow up to the question that Councillor Fry posed during the Enquiries portion of yesterday’s Council meeting, I am
forwarding a link to the page on the City’s website that outlines the annual leaf removal program: https://vancouver.ca
/streets-transportation/leaf-collection-from-city-streets.aspx

Included on this page is a map that indicates the current status of leaf removal activity across each geographic zone,
including zones completed and in progress, as well as the anticipated dates for upcoming work in each zone.  As
indicated, the leaf removal program is presently under way and progressing as anticipated.

If you have any other questions or concerns regarding this matter, please let me know.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam),
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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